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If you'd like to support one 
of our projects, you can text:
jlucas to 71777

For more updates, follow us
on Facebook or Instagram:
@lucasmissionsjapan

Cori received her Japanese Driver’s License! 

We celebrated the 80th birthday of Brother
Kamura, a minister in the JUPC.

Mount Fuji is Japan’s tallest mountain at 3,776
meters high. Fuji is only open to climb for about two
months in the summer. Even with this restriction, it

is the most-climbed mountain in the world!
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We were thrilled to present Exploring God’s
Word certificates to saints at Haijima UPC.

On a drive home
from Osaka to

Tokyo, we took a
day to climb

Mount Fuji, the
highest peak in
Japan. We want
to say “a world
of thanks” for
your prayers
and support.

Jason preaching at Haijima International Service


